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By the end of this week, we only have half a term (5 weeks) until the end of the 
school year. This time will be very busy with lots of school events building up to the 
end of the year’s formal events, such as reports, Presentation Day, the Year Six 
Farewell dinner and graduation. We also have year 3 visit to Arrawarra, SRC 
speeches and elections, regular swimming groups, as well as the Intensive 
Swimming Scheme. Enjoy the end of year activities but stay safe and sensible, so 
you can enjoy all the opportunities that our school provides for our wonderful 
students. 
 

Helping Our Kids Stay Safe in School Zones 

Driving in school zones is a serious responsibility.  Road rules near schools save 
lives!  The beginning and end of the school day are busy times for pedestrians and 
vehicles in school zones.  Drive safely and always obey the road rules… the safety 
of every child depends on it! 

√   Park and stop in designated zones   (Don’t park over the marked yellow line) 

√   Don’t double park 

√   Get off the mobile phone 

√   Check your speed 

√   Look out for kids in bus zones 

√   Hold hands with your child 

Show you care – be aware!   

A flyer has been sent home today with further information for you to read. 

 

Fire Safety Visit 

The Woolgoolga Fire Brigade visited 
our school today to conduct fire safety 
talks with all students from K - 6.  
 

The correct procedures to implement 
in the case of a fire to protect yourself 
and others were discussed and all 
students had the opportunity to look 
and sit inside the fire engine and use 
the fire hose.  A big thank you to our 
local firemen for their time and the 
information we have gained. 



                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Woolgoolga Public School  Week Ahead 
 

Week 6 Week 7 Week 8 
 

Monday 19th November 
 

Year 3 Excursion to 
Arrawarra 

 

Saturday 24th November 
 

Family Portraits 
 

 

 
Monday 26th November 

 

Intensive Swimming 
commences 

 

Friday 30th November 
 

Kindergarten 2019 
Orientation Day 

9:30am – 11:30am 

 
Monday 3rd December 

 

Intensive Swimming 
continues 

 

Tuesday 4th December 
 

Yr 6 to Woolgoolga High 
School Orientation 

 

Friday 7th December 
 

Final Kindergarten 2019 
Orientation Day 

9:30am – 10:30am 

Students Leaving or Enrolling 
in 2019 
 

To assist our school planning for next 
year, could you please contact the 
school office if you are aware of any 
families leaving or moving into our 
area in 2019. This information helps in 
minimising disruptions to the start of 
the new school year.   
 

As the end of year approaches we 
would also like to remind parents to 
ensure your contact details are 
current.  Please contact the front office 
to update any changes. 
 

Thank you for your assistance. 

 

Plastic Bottle Tops 
 

It is time to take a break from saving 
and collecting the plastic bottle top 
lids. Thank you very much for the 
large collection we have. 
  

If you have any ideas for recycling 
projects, please get in touch with the 
P&C. 

WPS P & C  News 

Have you booked a spot for your 
family portrait on Saturday 24th 
November?  This is a great chance 
for a family portrait for the whole 
family. 
 

Bookings and payments can be 
made online at: 
www.trybooking.com or send in 
cash in a labelled envelope.  
Unfortunately we cannot accept 
payment by our online school 
payment system as this is a P & C 
fundraiser. 
 

Year 3 Excursion  
Monday 19th November 
 

Students in Year 3 will be attending 
an excursion to Arrawarra on 
Monday to observe the Arrawarra 
Fish Traps and the rocky foreshores 
that are part of the Solitary Islands 
Marine Park. 
 

Students will need to: wear a hat, 
wear comfortable walking shoes and 
bring a packed lunch, recess and 
water bottle. 

http://www.trybooking.com/


  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Live Life Well @ School 
 

 

 
AWARDS 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

To this week’s 

Award Winners    
  

  
  

CCeerrttiiffiiccaattee  ooff  MMeerriitt  

 Quinn Chaplin  KF 

 Jayden Fairchild  KF 

 Kobe-Max Nelson  KF 

 Freya Stewart  KF 

 Harnoor Kaur  KM 

 Archie Stevens  KM 

 William Morrell  KW 

 Kulraj Randhawa  KW 

 Damanpreet Dhillon  1B 

 Summit Singh-Bajwa  1B 

 Haylan Skibba  1B 

 Jasmeen Bal  2A 

 Ari Mitchell  2A 

 Ekamjot Sidhu  2A 

 Paramveer Singh  2A 

 Kawanjot Singh  2M 

 Amanpreet Bhullar  2S 

 Gavin Hundal  2S 

 Japdeep Deol  3A 

 Nelly Robb  3A 

 Harper Van Anen  3A 

 Ruby Robb  3R 

 Reef Williams  3R 

 Aden Bonnici  4S 

 Tahlia Boyle  4S 

 Jesse Webb  5M 

 Tenaya Baker  6B 
 

 

CCeerrttiiffiiccaattee  ooff  EExxcceelllleennccee  

  JJooeell  RReeeevvee    KKMM  

  KKooooppeerr  DDuurroouuxx--RRaaiinnbbooww    22SS  

  LLiillyy  MMccDDoouuggaallll    22SS  

  CCllaassss    44SS  

  

  

 

SCHOOL ASSEMBLIES 
 

Stages 2 & 3 - Fridays @ 12:00 
 

Stage 1 – Fridays @ 12:45pm 
 

AAWWAARRDDSS  AAWWAARRDDSS  

Average cost:  
$1.80 

Average cost:     
$4.40 



KM loves percussion! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Every Wednesday  
KM have been enjoying  
percussion lessons with  

Mrs Kinglsey.  
The students have all  

played a variety of  
instruments including  

clapping sticks, drums,  
triangles, tamborines  

and bells. 
Students have learnt to follow a  

music score to play  
songs including,  

“Give Me A Home Among The Gum Trees”,  
“It’s A Small World” and 

“Jingle Bell Rock”.  
 


